

1 1 APR 2017 OIA: 34631

Tanya Allport fyi-requests.fyi.org.nz

Tēnā koe Tanya

Official Information Act request - Pūao Te Ata Tū

I write with regard to your request dated 21 February 2017, to the Minister for Whānau Ora. You asked for the following information:

 Any presentation material, minutes and associated documents regarding the Whanau Ora planning workshop 'Puao Te Ata Tu', that was run by Minister Turia in 2012.

Your request was transferred to Te Puni Kōkiri for a response and has been considered in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982.

On 21 March 2017 we wrote to you extending the timeframe for the response. I am now in a position to respond in full.

As advised in our letter, we interpreted your request for *presentation material* as related to visual or print material that was formally presented at the workshop. We located the following documents in scope of your request:

- Slide presentation Whānau Ora: Shaping Māori Futures
- Paper Whānau Ora: Shaping Māori Futures

Copies of these are attached. No information has been withheld.

As also advised in our letter, we did not locate any minutes, however a report on the workshop was produced and this constitutes the only formal record of proceedings we hold. A copy of the report $P\bar{u}ao$ -Te-Ata- $T\bar{u}$, A New Dawn Breaks — $Wh\bar{a}nau$ Ora Planning Workshop Report 21-22 November 2012 dated 5 March 2013 is attached. No information has been withheld.

Our letter also invited you to clarify the scope of your request for "associated documents". On 30 March 2017 you emailed us and refined this part of your request to "any documents that specifically relate to the Whanau Ora Trust or Commissioning Model options". We have located one document within the scope of this part of your request, an A3 titled 'Potential Organisation Models for a Commissioning Agency for Whānau Ora'. A copy is attached, and no information has been withheld.



I trust the information provided is of interest to you.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of my response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request with us, please feel free to contact Madeline Smith, Senior Advisor, Ministerials and Business Support via smitm@tpk.govt.nz.

Ngā mihi

Michelle Hippolite

Toihautū | Chief Executive